
Peace Family 

The leadership of Peace Lutheran Church is critically evaluating necessary steps needed to 
resume in-person worship services in a responsible and safe manner while adhering to local 
and federal guidelines. During the early stages of reopening, worship will look different. We 
will send out additional information regarding the steps we are taking to ensure everyone’s 
safety and the steps we ask those attending to take as well.  

Out of extreme caution and for your safety, Peace Lutheran Church will remain closed 
until further notice. We are working diligently to develop a detailed plan and a target 
date for reopening for in-person worship. 

What does this mean? Worship, all groups, Bible studies, and classes will continue to meet 
online. In the meantime, we pray you will continue to connect with us and worship with us 
each Sunday. Here’s how to worship with us online:  

Online worship is available via Facebook, our Website, or our YouTube Page. Our worship 
team will continue to lead us in worship and prayer as we navigate through this season. Don’t 
forget to take a moment and check-in (digital welcome card) when you worship with us online. 
The link to check-in, a link to submit prayer requests, and access to Online Giving will be with 
the videos as they get posted. If you have any questions on how to access online Worship, 
please contact Amber@PeaceChurch.org.  

In addition to online worship, we encourage you to join us for “Drive Thru” Communion on 
Sunday, May 10 at Peace. We will have Communion available 10:00 am-Noon for you and 
your family to drive thru our Porte Cochère and receive the elements of the Lord’s Supper. 
Additional information regarding “Drive Thru” Communion will be sent later next week.  

Thank you for your understanding, continued prayers, and willingness to give and support 
Peace through this season of uncertainty. We are grateful and blessed to have you as a part of 
our family. For these things and many more, thank you! 

If you have any questions, please contact Info@PeaceChurch.org. 

To stay up to date with all things COVID-19 we encourage you to visit our website: 
www.peacechurch.org. 
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